
NOTICE OF COMMENT PERIOD 

The Nebraska Supreme Court has received a report from the Child 
Support Advisory Commission regarding its quadrennial review of the child 
support guidelines. Prior to reviewing the Child Support Advisory Commission’s 
report pursuant to Neb. Rev. Stat. § 43-3342.05 (Cum. Supp. 2024), the Nebraska 
Supreme Court has directed that the report, including its attachments, be 
published for a period of public comment. 

The Nebraska Supreme Court invites interested persons to comment on the 
Child Support Advisory Commission’s report. Anyone wanting to comment 
should do so either in writing to the office of the Clerk of the Supreme Court and 
Court of Appeals, P.O. Box 98910, Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-8910, or via email 
to joshua.shasserre@nejudicial.gov, with child support guidelines identified in the 
subject line. Comments should be received no later than March 3, 2025. 

A link to the report is available below, or a paper copy may be obtained by 
telephoning the office of the Clerk of the Supreme Court and Court of Appeals at 
(402) 471-3731. 

Child Support Advisory Commission 2024 Report for comment 

mailto:joshua.shasserre@nejudicial.gov
https://supremecourt.nebraska.gov/sites/default/files/rule_amendments/ChildSupportAdvisoryCommission2024Reportforcomment.pdf

